
 

 

December 22, 2021        

To: 

Fencing federation of Finland 

 

 

Re: Your applications to the FIE Budapest Coaching Academy 2022 – epee session 

 

Dear Member Federation, 

This letter refers to your applicants to the FIE Budapest Coaching Academy 2022 – epee session 
that will take place from April 25 to July 26, 2022. 

I am glad to announce to you that Mr Kasper ROSLANDER was selected to participate in the 
Academy. 

The address of the theoretical and practical classes is Derkovits Gyula Általános Iskola, 
Városliget fasor 4 and accommodation is at Hotel Benczúr, Benczúr u. 35 Budapest, H- 1068, 
Hungary. 

Mr Kasper ROSLANDER is expected to arrive in Budapest on April 24, 2022 and leave on July 27, 
2022.  

The contact person onsite is Mr Zoltan BERNAT (zbernat33@gmail.com). Please let him know 
the estimated arrival time in Hotel Benczúr. We kindly remind that the airport transfers are not 
arranged. 

I wish your coaches an interesting and fruitful course. 

Best regards, 

 
Evgeny Tsukhlo 
FIE Sport and Technical Director 
 


